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Follow us on:  

 

 
March 2025 

 

Upcoming night work in your area  
 

We’re working to renew a section of wastewater pipe on Elizabeth Street, Parramatta. Our wastewater 

system works behind the scenes to protect the environment and the health of our communities. We 

need to work on it from time to time to keep things running reliably. 

 
We’ need to return to complete relining of the wastewater pipe in your area. We’ll be accessing 

maintenance holes located within 17–25 Elizabeth Street and on Wilde Avenue, Parramatta, over 

one night on Friday 21 March 2025, between 9 pm and 2 am, weather permitting.  

 

We know this is not ideal, but we’ll do everything we can to keep noise to a minimum. We ask that 

you bear with us for this short time while we carry out this essential work. 
 

Work will involve: 

• lifting existing maintenance hole covers 

• relining wastewater pipe 

 
What you need to know: 

• We’ll make every effort to minimise any impact this work has on you; however, you may 

temporarily experience noise, odour and parking restrictions.  

• Our machinery and trucks may take up space on surrounding streets as we do the work.  

• Our traffic controllers will help traffic flow while keeping you safe. 

• This work will not affect your water or wastewater services. 

• Our work will require a return visit for sealing of the wastewater line; we’ll notify you in 

advance before we start this work. 

• Our delivery partners, West Region Delivery Team and relining specialists Abergeldie, will 

be available to answer any questions throughout the work.  

 

If you have any concerns during the work, please contact our site supervisor Ben Baker on         

0400 958 707 or email us at westregiondelivery@sydneywater.com.au. 

 
For 24 hour service difficulties or emergencies, please call 13 20 90.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation during this essential work. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Margaret Zhou 
Project Manager 


